
Atherton Sacred Heart RC Primary School 

 Newsletter w/b 2nd September 2015 

Welcome back to Sacred Heart for the academic year 2015-16.  
A special welcome to our 26 new pupils in Miss Worrall’s class. 
2015-16 are as follows: 

 
Reception  -  Miss Worrall 

Year 1  -  Mrs Kirkup 
Year 2  -  Miss Payne 
Year 3  -  Mrs Delargy 

Year 4  -  Mrs Rabbani/ Mrs Watts 
Year 5  -  Mrs Woodward/ Mrs Blezard 

Year 6  -  Miss Wilde 
  

What’s on this week: 
 

Tuesday 1st  September:  staff only in school for training day 
 
Wednesday 2nd September   
 class photos by Mr Sawyer 
 
Thursday 3rd September 
 judo demonstration for Y2-Y6 
 
Coming soon….. 
 
Tuesday 8th September 
 Y5 ‘wider opportunities’ woodwind course begins 
 Hinning House meeting for Y6 parents at 3.30pm/ 5pm 
 
Wednesday 9th September 
 Queen Elizabeth II becomes longest reigning monarch 
 
 Thursday 10th September 
 photographer in for individual/ family photographs 
 
Friday 12th September 
 swimming lessons begin for Y3/4 

Out of hours clubs 
 
The Autumn Term club timetable will begin next week w/b 
7th September.  However, Miss King will be here both   
before and after school this week for breakfast club and a 
general after school club for any children needing to stay 
until 4.30pm before the full timetable begins.   
 
Once clubs have been selected, please make payments 
on Parent Pay if possible.    
 
Instrumental teaching timetables will be confirmed for w/b 
7th September for those who made a booking at the end 
of last term. 

Meals and Snacks 
 

MELLORS school meals are available daily at a cost of £2.10 
daily [£10.50 weekly].  As a reminder, all Infant children are   
entitled to a free school meal.  
 
Snack/ toast is available daily for 20p [£1 weekly].  A carton of 
milk is available daily for 20p [£1 weekly].  It is fine to bring own 
fruit, toast etc… from home.  Infant children are offered one 
piece of free fruit daily. 
 
Please make payments for lunches, milk and snacks on Parent 
Pay, if possible. 
 
 

Celebrate birthdays or special occasions by donating to CAFOD 
 
A small donation to CAFOD eg. £1 is the best way to celebrate a birthday in school; as well as a non uniform day. 
Please note that children are discouraged from bringing treats in for the whole class.  Sweets, cakes etc… are not 
allowed for birthday celebrations. 
 


